From: Vivienne

To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Plan Change 7
Date: Tuesday, 27 August 2019 9:51:29 PM

I do not support Plan Change 7!!!

Do NOT enable raised nitrate levels in Chch drinking water! To do so when recently research has shown a link
between nitrates and colorectal cancer would be utterly immoral.

Vivienne Wallace

Sent from my iPhone
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